
Product Change Notice Date: June 10, 2019 

Notice: #VE190610 

RE: End of Life for QPO-1 Output Filters 

To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. The purpose of this notice is to inform you that effective July 8, 2019 Vicor 
will begin the End of Life process for QPO-1 filters. 

Description: 
Due to component obsolescence Vicor will soon no longer be capable of manufacturing QPO-1 Output Filters 

Products Affected: 
QPO-1LZ, QPO-1LZ-01, and QPO-1-EVAL1 

Alternative Devices: 
None available 

Last Time Buy:  
Customers have up to 6 months from the effective date to place last time buy orders for the above part numbers. Last 
time buy orders may be entered through January 13th, 2020  

Last Time Ship:  
Final ship date for the above part numbers need to be scheduled by July 13th, 2020. 

Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the last time buy dates and determine whether or not to place last time buy orders. 

Company contact for technical questions: 
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road   
Andover, MA 01810  
Email: www.vicorpower.com/contact-us
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